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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 

TO:   Coos County Urban Renewal Agency Board 
    and all Interested Parties  

 
FROM:  John Burns, Agency Administrator  

 
DATE: May 24, 2024 

 
SUBJECT:  CCURA Board Meeting Notice 

 
NOTICE OF REGULAR CCURA BOARD MEETING  

 
The Board of Directors of the Coos County Urban Renewal Agency – North Bay District, Coos 
County, State of Oregon, will hold a regular Board Meeting and Budget Hearing on Monday, 
June 3, 2024 at 7:30 a.m. in the Port of Coos Bay’s Commission Chambers located at 125 West 
Central Avenue, Suite 230, Coos Bay, OR 97420. 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to discuss with interested persons the FY 2024/25 budget as approved 
by the Coos County Urban Renewal Agency’s Budget Committee. Copies of the budget document 
may be inspected or obtained at www.portofcoosbay.com/coos-county-urban-renewal-agency or 
by calling the Port’s Administrative office at 541-267-7678. 
 
Members of the public are invited to attend the meeting in person or view the meeting live on the 
Port of Coos Bay’s YouTube Channel at the following link: www.youtube.com/portcoos.  
 
Members of the public may provide public comment in person, via Zoom, or in writing.  If 
members of the public would like to provide public comment during the meeting via Zoom, please 
call the Port’s Administrative office at 541-267-7678 by 3:00 p.m. on Friday, May 31, 2024. 
Written comment will be accepted until 3:00 p.m. on Friday, May 31, 2024, by sending an email 
to portcoos@portofcoosbay.com with the subject line ‘Public Comment.’  
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